
Welcome to Autumn 2 in Year 1
Here is a brief summary of what will we be learning this term.

In Writing, we will be learning how to write a set of 
instructions. We will be looking at 'imperative' verbs eg put, 
make, stir, add. We also will learn these as 'bossy' verbs.
We will be looking at the main features of Instructional Texts.
In Spelling, we will be spelling the everyday words we know 
independently in our writing.
In Phonics- We will be consolidating the different spellings for 

the sounds /ae/ and /ee/ sounds and then move on through the 

extended code.

In Handwriting, we will be continuing to present our 
work neatly and correctly form our letters

In Reading, we will be exploring the picture book Rosies Walk 
by Pat Hutchins. We will be using evidence from the text, both 
stated and implied, to make predictions about the story. We 
will use the stem sentences I predict that.... I think that...

As Mathematicians, we will be adding and subtracting within 
10. We will also be identifying 2d and 3d shapes and their 
properties.
In Number Sense we will be making and breaking numbers 2-
10.
Our KIRFs (Key Instant Recall Facts) are reading and writing 
numbers to 50.

As Historians we will learn the facts around the Gunpowder plot and 
the significance of the bonfire.

As Geographers we will learn about where we live and understand that 

Northampton is in England, which is a country in the United Kingdom. 

We will study our local area in more detail, with a focus on transport, 

services and different types of houses. We will develop an 

understanding of our own school grounds and will use mapping skills to 

secure our learning.
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DT – We will be making and evaluating a food product 

based on our own design. We will be thinking about 

healthy eating and making the right choices.

PE, we will be following our PE Real 
PE curriculum. We will be looking 
at Social skills involved in exercise, 
including working sensibly, taking 
turns and sharing.

Computing –we will be finding out about the technology in 

our classrooms and how to use a computer responsibly.

In PSHCE, we will be celebrating differences.
RE, we will learn the main aspects of the Christmas story. 

We will find out about the people involved and why 

Christians give gifts at Christmas. We will find out who 

gave gifts and messages in the Christmas story and make 

the connections between the meaning behind gifts given at 

Christmas and their own experience of giving and 

receiving gifts.
As Scientists, we will learn the names of the body parts. We 

will explore which part of the body is associated with each 

sense with a focus on the sense of smell and hearing. We will 

use all of our senses to describe an object.

As Musicians, we will be using music to retell 
stories.timbr pitch, dynamics, rhyme Exploring 
sounds, timbre, pitch, dynamics, rhyme Exploring 
sounds

Please follow this link to view our wider curriculum:
East Hunsbury Primary School - Our Curriculum

In Year 1, We 
are 
BRILLIANT!!!

https://easthunsburyprimary.org.uk/index.php/for-parents/our-curriculum
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